
Thank you for your                     

CONTINUED SUPPORT! 

Offering may be dropped off at the 

parish, or call and we will gladly pick 

it up. We also accept Email-transfers 

and Credit Cards.  To learn more, go to the DONATE  

tab on our website, www.ourladyofpeaceregina.com 

OFFERING 

This Year.....total collections to May 1st, 

2024....$63,630 

Last Year.....total collections to May 1st, 

2023....$48,499                                                                                          

“Give something, however small, to the one in need. 

For it is not small to one who has nothing. Neither is 

it small to God, if we have given what we could.”  

-St. Gregory Nazianzen 

CWL CORNER 

Winner of the Spa Gift Card was Diana McPherson! 

CONGRATULATIONS DIANA 

        Next CWL Meeting is Sept 24th 

WE NEED YOUR HELP 

A member of the CWL or a parish 
member to let their name stand  on the 

CWL Prayer Chain to assist in calling members to pray for 
the unfortunate or ill.  
 
A member of the church to count Parish monies collected in 
the church.  

This member will have to have a security check by the     
Police. The most you will have to assist us is once a month 
for about an hour or two.  
 
Call Antonette Rothecker @ 306-529-5002. 

Have a safe summer. 

Many THANKS to the volunteers working  

bingo, and, to those  financially supporting 

to help pay for bingo workers.  Envelopes 

are available at Information desk in foyer 

to make a monetary donation to help pay 

for workers, this donation is added to your receipt for 

tax deduction at end of year. We need                 

VOLUNTEERS (14 years or older).  If you are   

available for 3-hour shifts during day or evening, 

please contact Anita at 543-0421 or by email,       

riegerea@sasktel.net 

Net revenue from 2024 to May 22, 2024…....$22,460 

2024 Bingo Donations to May 22, 2024..............$455 

Next Knights of Columbus next meeting             

Monday, May 27th - 7 PM                                        

 

 

Executive Meeting:  June 3rd, 2024 @ 12:30  
Dance & Socializing:  September 12th, 2024 
 

Activities are over till the fall!  Watch bulletin for start up 
dates in September! 
 
Thank You to Father Steve, Stacey & Stacy & our Parish 
Community for all your support &  all our wonderful   
VOLUNTEERS! 
 

Our 55+ Senior Group can benefit from your donation of        

Sarcan recyclables at any Sarcan location.  Please           

remember the key phrase HelpUs to HelpOthers when    

using the Drop & Go option.  We greatly appreciate your   

support; so far in 2024 we have raised $69.55 to help with 

church expenses!                                                                       

For more information on any 55+ events or to donate  

call Betty 306-545-3402. 

Total Revenue for up-coming Garage Sales to 
date …$595.00 

HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 

Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to       

address any spiritual needs, pray, to provide a friend-

ly face & comforting presence, to talk about people’s 

fears &    concerns, to bring Communion & to contact 

a priest for anointing of the sick. 

Pasqua Hospital: 306-519-1380 

Wascana Rehabilitation Center:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital: 306-519-1405 

Hall Rental of our Facility 
The hall is available to parishioners only to rent for 

family events at a flat rate of $60/hr. This fee assumes 
light use of the    kitchen.  Please call the church office 

at  306-543-5355 to book or for more information. 

Scripture Study are Mondays at 10 am at 

1309 Dover Ave.  An excellent way to   

prepare for the upcoming Sunday         

Readings. Contact Anita 306-543-0421 for 

more information.  



New Mass Times 
 

BEGINNING 

June 1st and 2nd
 

---   

Saturdays: 5:00 pm 

Sundays: 10:00 am  


